If occupational license were no longer issued it would be imposable to keep the integrity of horseracing.
License are issued to workers on the racetrack to allow them to work in specific areas of the racetrack.
All licenses are fingerprinted and a background investigation is conducted. We do not want license
individuals to have felonies or major criminal history. Licensing as allows the commission to keep a
seedy elements out of racing.

Our occupational regulations have been effective, as we have not had major racing scandals in
Nebraska. Thru are program we have been able to eliminate persons with felonies and extensive
criminal records. We have been able to check individuals which may not have been able to work in the
Under States through the SAVE system as required by state law.



